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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Road Safety Advisory Committee Resolution Concerning the Heart 

Niagara Bike Rodeo. 

To: City Council 

From: Justin Letourneau, Legislative Assistant  

 

At their meeting on May 1, 2024 the Road Safety Advisory Committee discussed the 

Heart Niagara Bike Rodeo event. It was discussed that last year's event had 300 

Thorold students participate and that the group is in need of $4,000 for the 2024 event. 

The Committee passed the following resolution: 

That the Road Safety Advisory Committee RECOMMENDS Council support the 

Heart Niagara Bike Rodeo event with an $800 donation. 

The event was supported in the past by the Active Transportation Subcommittee 

(ATSC) budget. The Subcommittee is now a Community Liaison Group and no longer 

has a budget. However, there is still $1,200 put aside in the former ATSC budget and 

Council could use this money to fund the Heart Niagara Bike Rodeo event if they 

choose. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 

________________________________ 

Justin Letourneau 

Legislative Assistant 
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